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Williams, Beth

From: Williams, Beth

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 7:17 PM

To: ryan.anderson@dep.nj.gov

Subject: ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW - EDA and SBL Project SBL619239 – Jurisdictional

Determination for Coastal Area Facility Review Act and Special Flood Hazard Area

Attachments: S Kelly Corp - DEP Application_combined.pdf; SBL619239

_CoastalZoneManagementMap.pdf; SBL619239_FloodplainManagementMap.pdf; Mad

Hatter Site Plan.pdf; SBL619239_ProjectLocationMap.pdf

Dear Mr. Anderson:

During the Environmental Record Review for funding under the New Jersey Economic Development Authority’s (NJEDA)
Stronger New Jersey Business Loan (SBL) Program, the following project was determined to be located in the Coastal
Area Facility Review Act (CAFRA) zone and Special Flood Hazard Area (100-year Floodplain; Zone AE):

Application ID Number: SBL619239
Applicant: S Kelly Corp./Kelly Management Group Inc.
Project Location: The Mad Hatter Bar & Restaurant, 10 East Ocean Avenue, Sea Bright, Monmouth County,

New Jersey; Block 19, Lot 3
Project Description: Demolition of current 3-story Mad Hatter Bar & Restaurant containing a restaurant, sports

bar, nightclub, office space, storage rooms and two apartments; construction of a new 4-story
structure on a pile/column construction to be operated as the Mad Hatter Bar &
Restaurant. The project would allow the applicant to build-up and elevate the business floors
and provide parking under the building (approximately 7 cars)

I am contacting you to determine if a CAFRA and/or Flood Hazard Area Control permit are required for the proposed
demolition and reconstruction project in Sea Bright, New Jersey. Your determination will enable us to complete the
Environmental Review for the Activity/Project , which is an Environmental Assessment performed in accordance with
subpart E of 24 CFR Part 58. . Your response will also be attached to the form as supporting documentation.

I have attached the NJDEP Environmental and Historic Preservation Application for the proposed project which includes
a preliminary construction cost estimate and conceptual design for the new Mad Hatter building, a Site Plan depicting
the current building orientation, maps of the project location and the location of the project in relation to the CAFRA
zone and 100-year Floodplain.

Should you have any questions about this request or need additional information, please contact me by e-mail or at the
telephone number or address below.

Thank you.

Beth A Williams
Direct +1 (302) 283-2257 | Business +1 (302) 738-7551 | Fax +1 (302) 454-5988 | Beth.Williams@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
240 Continental Dr., Newark, DE 19713 | tetratech.com
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